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Thank you very much for your interest in the Willys Overland Jeepster Club, Inc., or WOJC.   

We were founded in 1966 by a group of friends in the Ohio, USA area who owned 1948-1951 

Willys Jeepsters and wanted a club where they could socialize while sharing repair and 

restoration tips.   Our newsletter, “JeepsterNews” is published and mailed monthly and is often 

mentioned in Old Cars Weekly and has often earned that publication’s  “GOLDEN QUILL 

AWARD”. 

We have two in-person Jeepster Meets per year hosted by members in destination cities around 

the US & Canada.  While our last three had to be postponed due to Covid19, we ARE planning 

to meet at historic Gettysburg, PA in September ’21.  We also hold a ZOOM.us online members 

meeting every last Wednesday of the month at 7:00 PM, Eastern Time.   

We have just over three hundred members and their families around the US & Canada with 

several in Europe, UK, Sweden, Norway, and other spots around the globe.   

We maintain a website at Jeepsterclub.com with Members Only content, as well as a Members 

Only private Facebook page. 

Please review the attached sample newsletters and accept this invitation to join! You can 

complete the attached membership form, and mail as indicated.  If you prefer to receive a PayPal 

invoice, please advise at email below. 

Please direct any questions to JeepsterMe@aol.com. 

Sincerely, 

Pete 

Pete Mozzone, VP Membership/Newsletter  
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